Thank you!

Your support makes a difference for hungry neighbors.

October 1, 2019

Unitarian Universalist Society of Geneva PO Box 107 Geneva, IL 60134-0107

Dear UUSG,

Thank you for your generous donation of \$799.00 (Check #17487) to Northern Illinois Food Bank on 9/25/2019. You are providing hope every day to hungry neighbors across Northern Illinois.

Marie is like many other hard-working people in Northern Illinois. After 30 years as a legal secretary, Marie lost her job over a year ago. Fast forward to today, as we meet her at the Frankfort Township Food Pantry, a food bank member pantry. With unemployment benefits running out, her house in foreclosure, and other mounting bills, this trip to the Food Pantry means more than ever. Although she receives some SNAP benefits and has been working diligently to cut expenses, she still comes up short each month. Marie constantly worries about her children's well-being and her ability pay her rent and other bills. Marie says, "To all of the donors, I truly appreciated having somewhere to turn when my financial situation became dire. When I was down, you gave me hope!"

With your help we can continue to provide hope to hungry neighbors like Marie and her family. Thank you for your vital partnership.

So very graty

Sincerely,

Julie Yurko President & CEO

Northern Illinois Food Bank acquires food and distributes it through our network of 800 nonprofit food assistance sites in 13 counties. Northern Illinois Food Bank is a non-profit 501(c)3 organization, EIN# 36-3203648. No goods or services were provided in exchange for your contribution. Please consult your tax advisor for more information.

West Suburban Center

273 Dearborn Court Geneva, IL 60134 630.443.6910

North Suburban Center 440 Keller Drive Park City, IL 60085

847.336.3663

Northwest Center

765 Research Parkway Rockford, IL 61109 815.639.1257

South Suburban Center

171 South Larkin Avenue Joliet, IL 60436 815.846.1041



